
Salvation, Baptisms, and Weddings 
We had a very busy February and we are grateful for how the Lord is working in 
the ministry. Samuel has been visiting Hope Baptist Church for a few weeks, 
after preaching a message on salvation, he called me the following day and we 
talked about the message. The following week he accepted Jesus as Savior! 
We also had four baptisms this month, two at Faith Baptist Church and two at 
Hope Baptist Church. We also had a very special day at Faith Baptist Church, 
Eric and Sofi got married on February 10, they met at the church, they got to 
know each other there and have served the Lord together in the music ministry. 
We are thrilled to see how God has brought them together! Please pray for them 
as they begin their a new life together! 


We have another special wedding in March at Faith Baptist Church! Diego and 
Xoana met years ago but were recently saved, and they want to honor God with 
their lives, they will be getting married on March 15! We are excited for them! 
We also start back with the Bible College this month, the guys who are studying 
for the ministry are serving and directing specific ministries, they are faithful and 
continue to grown. God is at work at both Faith Baptist Church and Hope 
Baptist Church. Thank you for praying for the ministry God has given us!


Serving Together,


Patrick, Leslie, Lily, Piper, Ivy, and Isla Henry

Prayer Requests 

• Pray for Eric 
and Sofi as they 
begin their 
marriage.  

• Pray for Diego 
and Xoana as 
they get 
married this 
month.  

• Pray for Samuel 
as he takes the 
next steps as a 
new christian.  

• Pray for the 
Bible College. 
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Advance The Gospel

Want more information? Check out our website, 
advancethegospel.net. It is the best way to 
keep up to date information on the ministry in 
Argentina. New posts are added weekly. From 
the website, you can also sign up for our weekly 
email updates. In addition to the weekly quick 
updates, you will also receive an electronic copy 
of our monthly prayer letter in your inbox at the 
beginning of each month.
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